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NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE 

STATE WATER BOARDS’ BASELINE ENFORCEMENT REPORT 
COVERING FISCAL YEAR 2006 - 2007 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water 
Board) will accept comments on the draft Baseline Enforcement Report covering Fiscal Year 
2006 – 2007.  The report includes information on compliance and enforcement activities in the 
Water Boards’ core regulatory programs.  The draft report is available on the State Water 
Boards’ website at http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/enforcement/index.html, or can be received 
by contacting Ms. Debbie Matulis at, (916) 341-5272.  The State Water Board expects to 
consider the draft report in the future.  Notice of that meeting will be published separately. 
 
Comment letters to the State Water Board must be received by 12 p.m. on April 28, 2008.  After 
the deadline, State Water Board staff will not accept additional written comments unless the 
State Water Board determines that such comments should be accepted.  Please send 
comments on the proposed amendment to:  Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board, by email at 
(commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov), (916) 341-5620 (fax), or addressed to State Water 
Resources Control Board, 1001 I Street, Sacramento, CA 95814.  Please also indicate in the 
subject line, “Comment Letter – Baseline Enforcement Report.” 
 
Please direct questions about this notice to Mark Bradley, Enforcement Program Manager in the 
Office of Enforcement at (916) 341-5891 (MBradley@waterboards.ca.gov).   
 
 
 
 
 March 28, 2008           
Date       Jeanine Townsend 
        Clerk to the Board 
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